
From: Soura, Christian
To: torfinccf@gmail.com <torfinccf@gmail.com>

Date: 12/13/2013 11:43:15 PM
Subject: DSS Budget Request

                Here’s the DSS budget request for FY 2014-15:
 
http://budget.sc.gov/webfiles/OSB/budget%20plans/L04_FY2014-15_REV.pdf
 
                Pages 8-11 correspond to Decision Package 1427, which is the agency’s request to receive $1.62M in 
additional state funds for a foster care rate increase.  On pages 28-30, they’re asking to amend Proviso 38.15 in order 
to make the specific rate changes.  This would be a 15%-28% increase, depending on which age bracket you look at.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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